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I am vehemently opposed to HB 2006. Our young men and women can serve in the 

military at the age of 18, and obviously carry a firearm. Most young people living in 

rural communities have been trained by their parents on the safe use of firearms. 

HB 2006 is just ridiculous, and another attempt to chip away at our 2nd amendment 

rights.  


